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November 9, 2023 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Due by January 11, 2024, 5 p.m.) 
 
Re: Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities 

Biennial Clean Energy Implementation Plan Update, Docket UE-210628 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On November 1, 2023, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) filed a Biennial 
Update to their Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP).1 The CEIP is a plan that outlines how Avista 
will transition to clean energy by 2045 and how this change benefits customers. The Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (Commission) regulates Avista. 
 
The Commission would like to hear from you, in written comments, about how the transition to clean 
energy affects you and your community.  
 
Comments are due to the Commission on Thursday, January 11, 2024, by 5 p.m.  
Submit comments via; 

Online: http://www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing 
Email:  records@utc.wa.gov 
or by Mail; 
Address to: 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 
1 WAC 480-100-640(11)  
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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

(Mailed comments can be on paper, flash drive, or a cd/dvd). 
 

Comments should include: 
1. PDF: Upload/email your comments in .pdf form. 
2. Docket Number: The docket number (Docket UE-210628). The docket number is like a case 

number used by Commission Staff to keep records on a specific filing. 
3. Name: Include your full name. 
4. Title and Date: Include the title and date of the comment or comments. 

The Commission will post all electronic comments on its website.  
 
Open Meeting Comments: 

• Oral Comments: If you don’t provide written comments, you will still be able to make oral 
comments if this item is brought up at an open meeting. 

 
Questions for Avista about the Biennial CEIP Update should be directed to Kelly Dengel at (509) 495-
2882 or by email at kelly.dengel@avistacorp.com. 
 
Questions for Commission Staff regarding the Biennial CEIP Update should be addressed to Molly 
Brewer at (360) 664-1237 or by email at molly.brewer@utc.wa.gov. When inquiring or commenting 
about this notice, please refer to Docket UE-210628. 
 
 
 
KATHY HUNTER 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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